
‘At the heart of the Community, with the 
Community at its heart’

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back! It has been another great week with the children and staff in school 
and it is like we have never been away! 

We were all very excited to see our new library and the children have been enjoying 
working and reading in our new space. Please check out the photos on the next 
page. There will be an official opening of the library in the coming weeks. A massive 
big thank you to FOIS for their fundraising and to the parents for being so generous 
at events that FOIS run. We all really appreciate it. 

Easter Bingo
Thanks to all those who attended Easter Bingo. This was another successful event 
and was well attended. 

Diary Dates- A summary of current diary dates. 

Monday 24th April Pedestrian training Y1/2 only (pm)
Friday 28th April Messy Church
Monday 1st May May Bank Holiday
Friday 5th May Street party to celebrate the King’s Coronation. Wear 

red, white and blue.
Monday 8th May Extra Bank Holiday due to King’s Coronation
Friday 19th May Messy Church
Tuesday 23rd May May Dances 

As always, please catch me at the school gate or make an appointment to see me if 
you have any questions or queries. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs Hutchinson
Headteacher
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